
420 Monthly Committee Meeting

GBR International 420 Class Association

20th June 2024 at 7.30pm

Meeting via Google Meets

Attendees:

Gareth Greenfield

Jane Wade

Mark Howard

Royd Brayshaw

Ralph Cawthorne

Marion Potter
Tom Jones
Alice Bailey
Steven Greaves

Apologies:
Ellie Creighton

Imogen Wade

Tiffany Cawthorne

Ben Rayner

Katie Jones
Richard Breese

Chair Update

Youth Squad: GG provided an update on selection process and recent discussions with RYA.

Succession Planning: GG indicated that need to start considering the next committee and

asked that current committee members let him know of their plans for 2024/25 in terms of

whether they would be standing for re-election or standing down.

Events Update

Nationals 2024: An update was provided to the committee regarding the plans for the

Nationals. It was noted that everything was on track and the local team were working really

hard to pull the event together. GG raised the question about junior age sailors on the

campsite; the committee agreed that the Class was not responsible outside of on-water

activity and parents needed to monitor/supervise their sailors/siblings during the event and

on the campsite.

Marketing Update

There was no update to report.

International Update

TC was unable to attend the meeting but GG confirmed he had spoken to her prior to the

meeting and that everything was on track for the teams to depart for the summer teams.



The committee had no further questions for GG. GG thanked TC for her hard work and

planning.

Training Update

There was no update to report.

Finance Update

There was no update to report.

Technical Update

There was no update to report.

AOB

There was no other business.

Meeting closed at 20.55pm
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